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March19, 2012   
 
 
Location: Poirer Land on South Street 

 
Present: Frank Aniello, Jonathan Calianos, Ken Glowacki, Bob Varney 
 
The Meeting was called to order at 5:30 PM 
 
This meeting was scheduled to commence at the Town Hall and then to go to the Poirer Land.  
 
We were met by Recreation Commissioners Richard Gazoorian and Paul Pirozzi at the land and 
they conducted the tour. We walked the land and viewed the 69 acres. The land had been mined 
for gravel and other products and had been stripped of all of the top soil. Some of the land falls 
into the watershed but it wasn’t apparent by viewing the land what was watershed. It is apparent 
by viewing the land that much is needed to develop the land for recreation use including 
replacing the top soil and bring in three phase power. A more detailed project plan is required to 
identify all of the project costs.  
 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:20 PM 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Robert Varney 
Secretary to the Committee  
  


